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A 3 day bioinformatics workshop was conducted from 2nd March, 2022 to 4th March,
2022 on the topic ‘Emerging trends in Bioinformatics’. The first day was handled by
Dr. Shyam Mohan and delivered a lecture on ‘Introduction to Bioinformatics’ . On 3rd

March, 2022 a talk was delivered by Ms Merin Rejoy on the topic ‘Sequence
Alignment & Analysis’. On 4th March, 2022 the session was handled by Mr. Vipin
Thomas on the topic “ Genomics and Proteomics”. participated in the workshop.Both
UG and PG students of Botany and also students from other departments, a total of 95
students participated in the workshop


